1021 Park Avenue, PQ Box Aann3
t S Quakettawn, PA 18951.9003
215-538-4500

QUAKERTOWN HOS PITAL 215-529-5294 FAX

February 14, 2008

Marc P. Volavka
Executive Director
Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment Council

Dear Mr. Volavka:

I am writing in behalf of St. Luke's Quakertown Hospital. | would like to thank you for
allowing us to comment on the health-care associated infections (HAI) report that is
scheduled for release in April of 2008,

We reviewed the data that was shared with us and would like to make the following
clarifications related to the report. We noted the number of device associated infections
was inflated due to an error in submission on our part. After review of ajl Cases that were
submitted, we would like to clarify the following:

*  We reported 14 device related urinary tract infections. OFf these, 8 were
device related, 6 were non-device related.

* Wereported 18 device related pneumonias. Of these, 0 were device related.

* We reported 2 device related bloodstream infections. Of these, 1 was device
related and 1 was non-device related.

ilipowicz, M-b-
Vice President of Medical Affalrs
St. Luke's Quakertown Hospital
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